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Subject: LINLITHGOW, H-LL 12, PRESTON FARM FIELD

Donald Sutherland,

I am making this submission as an individual representing my own views. This is my first
representation on the proposed plan.
My objections to the proposed development are:

1. Increased traffic on Deanburn Road and on Preston Road - the former road being extremely
dangerous in icy/snowy conditions and the latter road being extremely congested at school times.

2. Increased air pollution from the increased traffic.
3. Increased pressure on Health facilities and on Education provision.

4. Loss of Habitat - especially in relation to Protected Species such as bats and badger.





